From: Sadowski, Paul [mailto:paul.sadowski@environment-agency.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 March 2014 13:53
To: Simone Neat
Subject: RE: Granville Way, Bicester
we would have no objection to discharge of the condition. It would be good to get the small loss of impermeable area compensated for elsewhere on the development site as mitigation.

Regards

Paul

